
Garnett Community Board Foundation 

2 January 2017 

Meeting Minutes 
Attendees: Rachel Barazza, Reah Bures, Charley Caron and Joe Johnson 
City of Garnett Liaison:Joyce Martin 
  
The meeting was called to order at 5:49 p.m. 
 
Financial Report: 
No report to approve.  
 
Old Business: 
The board discussed changing the Pub to Pub date to spring versus the usual September time. 
Pending the approval of establishment owners, the 10k run/walk/bike race will be changed to 
Saturday, April 22, 2017. Moving forward in 2018, the race will be on March 17th (St. Patrick’s 
Day).  That theme will be kept in coming years and should be well received. Members will start  
collecting money from the sponsor list. 
 
New Business: 
Scott Rogers informed the foundation, via an email earlier in the day,that he was resigning from 
the board effective immediately to pursue becoming a board member of the Your Community 
Foundation: Anderson County with Mr. Jeff Cokely. 
 
A small playground, south of the recreation center, is in the works by residents Frank and Joyce 
Martin. They have asked the Foundation to partner as little or as much as the board wants to. 
Since money was denoted to North Lake Park but nothing specific has been decided, Reah 
made a motion to earmark the 2016 Pub 2 Pub earnings ($2,258) for that project. Rachel 
seconded the motion. All voted in favor.  
 
 
Next Meeting: February 6th, 2017 5:30 PM 
 
Adjournment 7:13 PM 


